
 

2019 YEAR 6 HOODED TOP & POLO 

September 2018 

Dear Year 5 Parents, Carers and Guardians, 

An exclusive (not compulsory) Hooded Top & Polo is available as part of the Year 6 School Uniform.  The Navy Blue items have 

been extremely popular identifying the senior students of the school. 

The Hoodies are navy blue with a school logo printed on the front and the names of all Year 6 students  printed on the back 

(delivery in Term 1 of the new year).  Please note:  these are NOT available through Flexischools. 

The Polos are navy blue with a school logo printed on the front and with the caption “YEAR 6 CHPS” on the back (delivery in 

Term 4 of the current year).  

Hoodie samples for sizing will be available in the uniform shop during normal operating hours (from Monday 8 October).  

Outside of uniform shop hours, samples will be available from the school office. 

Orders due by Friday 9 November 2018. 

NO LATE ORDERS WILL BE ACCEPTED FOR HOODIES 

***   Please choose sizes carefully as there can be no exchange   *** 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

2019 YEAR 6 HOODED TOP & POLO (Please print clearly) 

SURNAME (Child's) FIRST NAME (Child's) PARENT / CARER / GUARDIAN  
NAME & CONTACT NUMBER 

 
 
 

  

 SIZE QUANTITY AMOUNT DUE 

Hooded Top 
(Child 8-14)   $42 each 

   

Hooded Top 
(Adult S-XXL) $50 each 

   

Year 6 Polo  
(Child 8-14)  $32 each 

   

Year 6 Polo 
(Adult S-XXL) $36 each 

   

 
TOTAL AMOUNT ENCL 

   

 
Circle Payment Option   Cash   Cheque   Credit Card 
 
Circle Credit Card Payment Option:  Mastercard   Visa 
 
Credit Card Number:       _  _  _  _   _  _  _  _   _  _  _  _   _  _  _  _ Expiry Date:  _ _ / _ _   Verification No:  _  _  _ 
 
Cardholders Name: ____________________________ Cardholders Signature: ___________________ 


